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Dear Misty,

I would like to add my name to those supporting the bill.  I live in Portland with 5 grandchildren in Portland, and
Central Oregon.  We all eat organic fruits and vegetables, meats and wild-caught Oregon fish. 

Genetic drift from GMO crops is only prevented by limiting where GMO seed is allowed.

Thank you for registering my opinion and the needs of my family.

Sincerely,
Joe Walsh
March 15, 2017

mailto:Misty.Freeman@oregonlegislature.gov

